
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE FEBRUARY 2, 2004 
 

STREET NAME APPROVAL FILE DA.03.062 
DONATO DI BENEDETTO 
                                                         
Recommendation 

 
The Commissioner of Planning recommends: 

 
“THAT the following street names be SUBMITTED for approval: 

 
STREET   PROPOSED NAME 

 
Street ‘A’   Di Benedetto Lane 
 

Background 
 

The applicant has submitted a street name for approval. The proposed street will be a private road 
accessing a three unit condominium plan. The Planning Department for the Region does not have any 
objections to the proposed name. 

 
Staff consider the proposed street name to be satisfactory and should Council concur, the name should 
be approved. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This staff report is consistent with Vaughan Vision 2007, which encourages managed growth through the 
implementation of OPA #600. 

 
Attachments 

 
1. Location Map 
2. Plan showing proposed street 

 
Report prepared by: 
 
Jack McAllister, Senior GIS Technician, ext. 8209 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 

                                                                    
MICHAEL DeANGELIS     MARCO RAMUNNO 
Commissioner of Planning    Manager of Development Planning 
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